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. What Does CGCS Mean?
J une Meetlng Credit: GCSAA Leader Board, May/JTune 1995

Certifted Golf Course Superintendent (CGCS) is a coveted
I title bestowed upon those who successfully complete a rigorous

: program of study and professional experience. This designa-
Moselem Sprlngs GOlf Club tion indicates that the recipient has achieved high standards of
Tuesday, June 20, 1995 professional excellence.,

To be eligible for certification, applicants must:

12 :30 PM ShOtgun - GOlf | A Meet stringent education and experience requirements,
5:30 - 6:30 PM - C()cktaﬂs l To become certified, those meeting the requirements must:

6° . A Pass a six-hour , six-part examination covering

-30 PM = Dlnner Knowledge of GCSAA and the Certification Program;
The Game of Golf and Rules of Golf; Turfgrass
Management; Pest Control, Safety and Compliance;

There will be a CPGCSA Financial Management; and Organizationat
. Management.
Board Meeting at 9:15 AM 5 . . . .

A Pass the attesting requirement which consists of an
on-site review of their course by two currently
certified golf course superintendents,

superintendent PrOﬁle To maintain a certified status, they must:

A Accumulate continuing education units doring a

Corky Knoll has been superintendent at the Moselem Springs specified time or retake and pass the certification
Golf Club since 1966. Prior to that time he became a exam.

graduate of the Penn State University Turfgrass Management I
Program. He then became Assistant Superintendent at

Moselem Springs Golf Course under Harry Carlson. Afier
leaving briefly to work at the DuPont Country Club Louviers Contents
Course, be returned to Moselem Springs.

President's MeSSALE....ovvvererererernrerseniens 2
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Membership NEWS......cccvereirinnniscssnnns 3

Moselem Springs Golf Club was designed and built by
George Fazio in 1962 and 1963. The club opened for play in I Bditorial.....ccocuvvvirreernirerenrerereresssesseressans 4
July 1964, In 1968, this course hosted the Women's U.S.

Open under the direction of Joe Dey and Frank Hanmigan. Golf ResSults...ivviceeccinins e creessisvassensas 5
The USGA agronomist was Al Radko. Chris Shenkle and Social NEWS .vvvvrcrsnoninrenrensesssansnenes 6
Byron Nelson did the ABC Commentary.




President's

Message
by Samuel R. Snyder, CGCS

Our May meeting at Fairview Golf Course was a big success. Jim Jones had the course in greai
shape and the hospitality of his staff was exceptional, as usual. Thanks again Jim for a great day!

The educational presentation on weather information by computer or fax machine was timely.
At the GCSAA conference in San Francisco a number of weather services were present at the trade
show. Some of our members have purchased these systems and are successfully using them. Here is
an invitation to any member using a weather radar system to write an arficle for our newsletter
detailing the benefits and drawbacks before we take the plunge.,

Al the May Board of Directors meeting we decided to go ahead with a new roster book later this
year. Since our last priniing there have been many changes and our hope is that this printing will
serve our needs for at least one year. The check off on this year's dues statements was successful.
We received interest from speakers, meeting hosts, committee members, and even those desiring to
serve on the board. Thank you to all the future volunteers.

GCSAA will distribute 2 Compensation and Benefits survey in June. Please take time fo fill it
out completely and accurately. These reports can benefit our profession if the return rate is good.
Remember, those who complete the survey and return it will received a complimentary copy in
September. GCSAA will charge non-participating members $50.00 for the report and $260.00 for

non-member purchase. Expected time to complete is 15 minutes so it shouldn't be a major burden to

participate. When you receive the 75 page report you will be glad that you took the time.

Our June meeting will be held at Moselem Springs Golf Club. There will be a limited field and
no guests will be allowed. Reservations will be accepted on a first come - first served basis. Don't
wait too long for this one, it will be filled very quickly. Hope to see each of you there.

Directions to Moselem Springs Golf Club
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Membership News

The following individuals have applied for membership into
our association. If there are no written objections within the
next seven days, they will be accepted into our association at
the next meeting.,

Frederick Brubaker, Assistant Superintendent

Lebanon Country Club .........ccoccvveneennn.Class B
Timothy Davis, Assistant Superintendent

Range End Coontry Club .........coeveenenenn Class B
Thed Fraleigh, Jr., Turf Agronomist

Brubaker Agronomic Consulting .............. Class AF

We want to welcome the following individuals into the
association.

Nathaniel Binns, Superintendent

Schuylkill Country Club ................ccvvveene..Class A
Alan Jones, Superintendent
Penn National Golf Course ........oovoeereenennn.Class A
Thomas Shonk, Superintendent
Tanglewood Manor Golf Course.................. Class A
Robert E. Wert, Superintendent
Harrisburg North Golf Course......................Class A
Jason Barndt, Assistant Superintendent
Brookside Country Club...........cccvveveveveneenn.Class B
Lee Kozsey, Field Sales Supervisor
ISK - Biosciences Corp....vaccnnrnrrnvcrsennnnn.Class G

If you know of anyone who is interested in membership into
the organization or has questions on the statns of their
applications, please have them contact Corky Knoll at (610)
944-7616.

1995 CPGCSA MEETING
SCHEDULE

July 10 Commonwealth National Country Club
(Joint Meeting with Philadelphia)

August 17 Hanover Country Club

September 14  Lebanon Country Club

October 17 Foxchase Golf Course

¢p.AgrEvo’

A company of Hoechst and NOR-AM

Shaun M, Barry
Sales Representative

Specialty Products AgiEvo USA Company

1133 RT 27
Somerset, N] 08873
Telephone: (908) 846-8173
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JEFF PATTERSON

FINCH TURF EQUIPMENT, INC.
Westminster, MD 21157

(301) §78-2211 Baltimore
North Wales, PA 19454

800-78 DEERE

Heritage
Hydro Aeration

2700 Mt. Rose Ave.
York, PA 17402

et Tony Geodley
The Hydrofect® 3000, 717-755-1919
GREG BORZOK DON BENNER

Lawn and Golf Supply Co., Inc.

Specialists In Equipment And Supplies
For Maintenance Of Turf

Phone: 6i0-933-5801
Fax: 610-923-8850

647 Nutt Rd., P.O. Box 447
Phoenixville. Pa. 19450

Spring Gardens - Direct Orders
800-338-4769

Don Hollinger
Sales Represantative
858 Mt. Joy Rd.
Manheim, PA 17545
717-664-4204
717-940-4286 Car
717-664-4207 Fax

PRO-LAWN PRODUCTS, INC.
3180 Stoney Point Rd.
East Berlin, PA 17316




From the Editor..... John Gehman

An editorial appeared in my local newspaper by a golfer
who was upset, at the greaier than the rate of inflation, increase
in golfing fees. While his anger was not direcied at me, the
issue parallels my own situation. There mre a number of
Central Penn members who hold general management responsi-
bilities aud may have fielded similar complaints. Tollowing is
my editorial response to that genilemen's.concerns.

..I certainly understand the complaint, and as a golf
business manager, I wrestle with that issue each season. Our
goal is always to offer a quality product at a competitive price
that will cover our costs and allow a reasonable return on our
labor and capital investment. What may look like price
gouging, as implied by the letter, is in reality, the necessary
response 10 maintain a quality product.

While the cost of inflation may only be 3 to 4 percent, the
cost of operating a golf course has increased astronomically,
Fertilizer has increased 50% since last spring due to the
methanol additive now being put into your gasoline, Methanol
is a key ingredient in the fertilizers we use to keep our grass
green and growing. The highly effective, broad spectrum, cost
efficient chemicals of the past for controlling bugs, discases,
and weeds, are no longer available, As owor stocks of those
chemicals dissipates, they must be replaced with the high cost,
less efficient pesticides that are currently being developed.
New torf diseases, undetected umtil recently, are having
devastating effects on many courses. The result is a wide
variety of chemicals being applied more often, with no real
guarantee of control, driving budgets through the roof.

In recent years, the golf business has become increasingly
competitive, Many courses are having financial difficuities.
Newly developed courses arc opening each year and spreading
out the number of available golfers. A decrease in revenue,
resulting from an inadequate rate structure, produces a forced
decrease in expenditures, followed naturally by a decrease in
product quality. It has been my experience however, that the
majority of golfers prefer a well maintained golf course at a

As "Newsletter Editor", I've come to realize something, If I
submit it, Wanda prints it. Let's see if this one makes it to the
printer.....cocumis With all the disease nonsense we all encoumn-
tered last year, one of my customers came up with a whole new
theory which might be worth consideration. The whole
problem may be related direcdy to the increase in the number
of women playing the game today. The problem might be a
yeast related infection. Possibly we should encourage Pete
Landschoot fo begin some Monisiat 7 research.

My wife said, "that's sexist and politically incorrect”. 1
said, "yea, what's your point"?

A-

The Scotts Company @ _
and Subsidiaries Profurf.
Pauwf Wickey

Technical Represenlative

The O.M. Scoll 3 Sons Company
Professional Business Group

23 Big Hom Avenue
Mechanicsburg, PA 17655

Ted: 717/697-113

Pruntad on Aecyckad Paper Mobite: T17/576-3313

% * Turf and
s -- IShe on Horticultural
R & =0 Imnc., Pesticides

THE "GREEN INDUSTRY" SUPPLIER * Fertilizers

MEETING THE NEEDS QF GOLP COURSES

ARBORISTS, LAWN GARE AFPLICATORS, ETC. * Seed & Mulch

THEODORE C. HUHN 2819 Blue Ball Road
Sales Representutive Elkton, MD 21921
(800) 945-9894

QUALITY TURF PRODUCTS

Seed Fertilizer Mulch

York Mifflinburg  ~ Emmaus
1-800-836-3720 1-800-338-2137 1-800-225-4131

Stull Equipment Company

Danny Davis

201 Windsor Road

Potistown, PA 19464 (800) 724-1024

PHILADELPIA TURF COMPANY

4049 LANDISVILLE ROAD, BOX 865
DOYLESTOWN, PA 18701-D885
TURF EQUIPMENT
IRRIGATION EQUIPMENT & DESIGN SERVICES
FLOWTRONEX/PSI PUMP STATIONS

OTIERBINE AERATORS
TORO

OFFICE # 215-345-7200
FAX# 215-345-8132
TIME SAVER # 215-348-4314

PARTS
SALES
SERVICE




Radio City Music Hall
Christmas Pageant

Wed. Dec. 6 1995
Trans. and Arrangements by Perkiomen Tours

Itinerary
Depart Lancaster 8:30 am
Depart Lehigh Valley 10:15 am
Stop enroute for "fast food" lunch
Arrive in NYC 1:30 pm

SHOW TIME 2:00 - 3:30

Side tour -- to be determined

Depart NYC 5:15 pm
Dinner Enroute
Arrive Lehigh Valley 9:00 pm
Arrive Lancaster 10:30 pm
COST

Trans./Show Ticket/Side Tour
$69.75 per person

(minimum 30 people)

RETURN BY JUNE 15, 1995 cut RETURN BY JUNE 15, 1995
CPGCSA NYC BUS TRIP
12/6/95
Name:
Address:
Phone: -
No. tickets requested ______ @ $69.75 =

I

Please send $35 per ticket with this form
Balance due Nov. 10, 1995
Please check any preferred side tour:

-._United Nations ——__World Trade Center
—__Empire State Building ~  _____ Free Time @ Rockefeller Center
Other:

Return form with down payment to: John L. Gehman, R.D, #2 Box 59, Barto, Pa. 19504
Make checks payable to Perkiomen Tours -- Note: CPGCSA NYC Bus Trip






Golf Results

The following are the winners from the 2
Fairview Golf Course.

ball scramble at

1st Dale Kintzer/Tom Kintzer 65
2nd  Dan AchenbachfSteve Graybill 65
3rd  John Chassard/Bill Brooks 68
4th  Sam Snyder/Bob Wert a8
5th  Dave Rafferty/Mark Monn 69

Closest to the Pin #18
Longest Drive #14

Randy Super

Tom Kintzer

The Golf Tournament at Moselem Springs Golf Club will be
"Fewest Putts”.

% The only sirokes used to determine the winners will be
the strokes taken with the putter on the putting
surface.

A Keep your gross score, bui kecp the pults separate.

A No handicaps are used in this tournament.

A& Prizes - 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, Fewest Putlts, Closet to Pin,

Longest Drive

Equipment For Sale

For information on the following pieces of equipment, please
contact John Dougherty at Overlook Golf Course (717)
569-6221.

A& Used steel cups - good condition (FREE)
We will continue to advertise used equipment each newsletter.
If you have anything that may be of intercst (o0 anyone else,

- please contact Wanda to place your ad, FREE. Remember, one
person's junk is another person's treasure.

Congratulations

The following individuals have gained their status as
Certified Golf Course Superintendents. We congratulate you
both on your accomplishment.

Paul Krout, CGCS
Kenneth Pepple, CGCS

Please let us know if your employment, address, phone,
CGCS, etc. changes so we may keep our records current,
Thank you.

-5-

Speaker Profile

The speaker for the June meeting will be Charles Priestly,
CGCS. Charles is the Prestdent and Senior Designer at
CADLinks, Inc. His presentation will demonstrate the use of
Terrain Mapping and Modeling in the design of Bunkers and
Greens Complexes. This will be produced from an as-built
they compiled [rom an existing golf course,

Charles is a former golf course superintendent with course
construction and grow-in experience.  During his tenure as a
superintendent, he saw a necd for a golf course designer who
encompassed both a maintenance background as well as
engincering experience to design and implement courses of the
future. In addition, having the expertise to work with the
superintendent to produce high-quality, cost efficient as-builts
for existing golf courses.

CADLinks, was incorporated in 1993 and procured high
tech Computer-Aided Drafting and Design (CADD) systems to
assist in the venture. Now, with a staff of Landscape Architect,
Civil Engineer, Environmental Specialist, and Administrative
support, CADLinks coordinates all facets of course develop-
ment or renovation thereby alleviating costly mistakes and
poorly designed facilities.

CADLinks is currently working on projects in Vietnam,
South Korea, Maryland, Pennsylvania, and Alabama.

Just a Reminder - -

Should you need to fax information to Wanda, the number is
the same as her home telephone number (717) 274-6004. If the
answering machine picks up, be sure to let it run through the
recorded message, then the fax will automatically turn on.

If you have any accomplishments or things you have done that
could benefit other members, please be sure to get the
information to Wanda or John Gehman. John's fax nuomber if
(610) 845-3001.

Scholarship and Research

On behalf of Ted Zabrenski of Brookside Country Club in
Pottstown, we have received a check in the amount of $25.00
from Ciba 0 be used for scholarship and research in the
turfgrass indusiry.

Thanks to Ciba for the contribution and to Ted for naming
CPGCSA as benefactor,

M
Please confact Wanda at (717} 274-6004 if you necd a
PGCSA application or know of someone who is
interested in membership.




Product Review

After more than 15 years of loyal service, my Meyers tow
behind sprayer was placed into the retirement home. To
replace it, I wanted a dedicated machine as opposed w0 2
truckster mounted unit. The Smithco Spray Star was relatively
new, but seemed to be about the only thing that really appealed
to me. It now has 350 hours on it, and has served me well.
The biggest asset is that T've been able to easily and
inexpensively modify it for 5.4 gallons per thousand. The
pump seems to be about maxed out at that point, but it gets the
job done quite efficiently. I don't have a Raven flow regulator
nor do I see much value in it. Improvements I'd like to see
incorporated in future models include a factory modification
for high volume capabilities, adequate electrical system
charging capacity for night operation, and a stretch version for
tall operators with big feet,

Social News

The Whitewater rafting trip has been redesignated a
"FAMILY STYLE FLOAT TRIP". It has been scheduled with
Pocono Whitewater Adventures for Tuesday, July 25, 1995.
By then we'll all be ready for a relaxing day cooling off in the
river, enjoying the scenic beauty of the Lehigh River Gorge
and simply beating the heat of summer. The price is $29 per
person for a group of 20 or more and the first child goes free
with two paying adults. The cost also includes a riverside hot
dog barbecue lunch at noon. All the details will appear in next
month's "Green Sheet". I will need a final count by July 10¢h.
Call John Gehman at (610) 845-3008 to reserve your raft.

Flans are also underway for a bus trip to New York City for
the Radio City Music Hall Christmas Pagent. This will be on a
Wednesday sometime between Thanksgiving and Christmas. (1
won't make it the first week of buck season.) There will be
one pickup point in Lancaster around 9:00 AM and one in the
Lehigh Valley an hour and a hall later. After the show, we
will be able to take in one or two additional sites. Our plan is
to arrive back in Lancaster by 10:30 PM including a stop for
supper along the way. Call John Gehman at (610) 845-3008 1o
hold your scat(s).

Press Release

Tony Goodley, CGCS from Heritage Hills Golf Resort won the
Envirogenesis grand prize drawing at the GCSAA Conference
in San Francisco. The prize, a Browning Lever action 270
hunting Rifle was presented to Tony by Douglas Anderson,
president of Envirggenesis.

AER-CORE, Inc.

Specialized Turfgrass Aerification

BOB EICHERT
BILL RAHLING
Representing Sonthern Green Soil Reliever

Verti-Drain Replacement Parts by Southern Green
Deep-Tine, Hydroject and Fairway Core Aeration

FAX 1-610-458-0890 PHONE 1-800-823-7267

SPECIALIZED IRRIGATION FQUIPMENT

JERRY PURCELL
Certified Irrigation Designer

375 Basin Road
P.O, Box 752
Hammonten, N.J. 08037

609-561-1777
Fax 609-561-0405

Blue Ridge Peat Farms

Eugene Evans

A.R. 1, Box 292A

White Haven, PA 18661 (717) 443-9596

Farm & Golf Course Supply
Bennett Wartman

7709-7725 Ridge Avenue

Philadelphia, PA 19128 {215) 483-5000

MID-ATLANTIC
CSOWNWPMENT

CORPORATION

P.O. BOX 158, ROUTE 29, COLLEGEVILLE, PA 19426

Lee P. Clough

Temitory Manager

(610) 489-1400

Fax: (610) 489-9478

Home Office: (814) 364-2531




GCSAA News

From Newsline, 1421 Research Park Drive, Lawrence, KS
66049-3859 (913) 832-4400

Honoring Distinguished Service

Do you know a golf course superintendent, turf researcher,
educator or other individual deserving of GCSAA's Distin-
guished Service Award?

Nominations for the prestigions award are being accepted
through August 15 for the 1996 DSA.

DSA nominecs must have made an outstanding contribution
to the advancement of the golf course superintendents'
profession. This contribution may be regional as long as it also
had national or international impact. Individuals who received
a GCSAA Distinguished Service Award within the past 10
years are ineligible.

Nominations must be submitfed to the board of directors on
official DSA nomination forms. Members and chapter leaders
may obtain an official form by calling GCSAA headquarters at
913)832-4400,

Officer/Director Nominations
Open

Members of GCSAA and affiliated chapters are encouraged
to submit nominations for association leadership posis for the
1996 election.

Nominations for the offices of president, vice president,
secretary/teeasurer and director will be accepted through July 1,
announced Nominating Commitiee Chairman Randy Nichols,
CGCS.

The Nominating committee will meet in laic July to
determine the official slate of candidates. The committee's
candidates will be invited to participate in a "Meet the
Candidates” forum at the annual chapter delegates meeting,
which is scheduled in early September,

Explanations of qualifications, terms of officc and
responsibililiics of GCSAA's board of directors have been
distributed to chapter leaders. Additional copies are available
from the Membership Department at {913)832-4480.

Send nominations to: Randy Nichols, CGCS, Nominating
Committee Chatrman, cfo GCSAA Headquarters, 1421
Research Park Drive, Lawrence, KS 66049-3859,

before a British Open there years ago.

Green Speed

Credit; Northern Chio Torf

Shaig Logan, the late greenskecper at Muirfield Golf
Cowrse in Southpointe, England, was handed a stimpmeter
Logan appeared
dumbfounded. "What's this for?" he asked.

For measuring the speed of the greens, someone told him.
"Why would I want to do that?"

To make ali the greens the same speed, he was told.
"Why would I want to do that?" Logan said,

So the eighth green is not faster than the seventh, the 13th
is not slower than the 13ih, and so on.

"Laddie," Logan said, "That's why you play a practice round.”
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2 = ﬁ &= | We Deliver...
Distributors | The Best!
Full Line Distibutors Of
Fungicides, Inseclicides, M"_Es
Henrbicides and - —
I —— A

Fartilizers for
the Green Industry

1-800-235-6138

Tom WatsH » Harry KENNEY  DAMIAN VARGA

Agriculture Division

Fred Siebecker

Terrntory Manager

117 E. Maple Strect
Cleona, PA 17042
Phone/FAX (117) 272-8074

Atlantic Division

Working To Enhance Our World

Jeff Lacour

EGYPT FARMS, INC.
P.O. Box 223

While Marsh

Maryland 21162

EGYPT
FARMS
N’

Home: 302-454-1941
Office: 1-800-899-7645
Fax: 410-335-0164
Pager. BO0-705-0425
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P.O. Box 418
Exeter, Rhode Island 02822
plwne: 215-886-6611
fax: 215-886-1203
pager: 215-540-7157

-
Chip Presendofer

OFFICE (800) 338-1466
HOME (215) 381-2504
FAX (717) 646:5840

PAR-MAR CARS, INC.

USED GOLF CARS & TURF EQUIPMENT
ALASKA STOKER STOVE DEALER

MARK B. BIERY

o

1 KUXENBUCHER ROAD
P.0. BOX 68
LONG POND, PA 18334

TURF SUPPLIES

R R BIRD.

Surpngr geil wnrs! greearr~

Rebb Werley
Goif Sales

39 Wavary Avenug « P O, Box 34 » Soringfiale, RJ 97081 « (201) 3796014 (

!
! KOONZ Sprinkler Supply, Inc. - Golf Division
I

2475 Yeliow Springs FRoad + P.O_ Box 433 « Qevayll, PA 19432 + (215) 8471604
Pager (§00) 587.1543 (215 303-7824
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